

Tên:

Lớp: S7...

Ngày giao bài: Thứ, ngày/.....

Ngày nộp bài: Thứ, ngày/.....



Week: 35

Ngữ pháp HW:

Độc HW:

FINAL TEST CORRECTION & READING

A. EXTRA VOCABULARY

- CLASSWORK

No.	New words	Meanings	No.	New words	Meanings
1	human reasoning (n)	khả năng lập luận, tư duy của con người	5	uncertain (adj)	không chắc chắn / phân vân
2	virtual assistant (n)	trợ lý ảo	6	irreplaceable (adj)	không thể thay thế được
3	efficiently (adv)	một cách hiệu quả	7	think outside the box (idiom)	suy nghĩ sáng tạo, không theo lối mòn
4	take away (phr.v)	lấy đi, cướp đi	8	precise and accurate (adj)	cực kỳ chính xác, không có sai sót

- HOMEWORK

No.	New words	Meanings	No.	New words	Meanings
1	in advance (adv)	trước / trước thời hạn	4	queue (n)	hàng chờ
2	historical sites (n)	địa danh lịch sử	5	realistic (adj)	chân thực, giống thật
3	surrounding area (n)	khu vực xung quanh			

B. CLASSWORK

The Good and Bad Sides of AI

The world is changing quickly since the creation of Artificial Intelligence (AI). AI is when a computer program is able to do things that humans normally do, like learning and thinking. So AI could be defined as the new technology that acts like human **reasoning**. Some people find AI very helpful in their daily lives, but there are also some aspects of AI that can be **harmful** and worrying. Let's look at the good and bad sides of AI.

The Pros of AI

Avoid Mistakes

It is natural for humans to make mistakes. Artificial Intelligence uses precise and **accurate** information, which reduces the possibility of errors when we give it clear and correct instructions.

No Breaks

People usually work between four and eight hours a day and need breaks. We get tired and need to rest, but AI can work all day long without getting tired or bored, and without taking breaks.

Small Tasks

In our daily lives, there are small tasks that need to be done, like revising and correcting our written texts, sending emails or rescheduling meetings. With AI, we don't need to worry about these small tasks any more, they are done automatically for us.

Useful Apps

We have many applications in our daily routines that use AI to make our lives easier. We use apps for navigating, searching for the next bus, food delivery, health tracking, or virtual assistants for customers on websites.

The Cons of AI

Laziness

With so many applications **automating** our jobs, people can become lazy. We get comfortable and let machines do our work. We even give AI the responsibility of making decisions for us and choosing what to watch or buy.

Risk of Losing Jobs

One of the biggest concerns about AI is that it could take away many jobs. If machines are so smart and can think and learn efficiently, why wouldn't they do the jobs people do now? They say that many jobs will be created too, but this issue still makes workers feel **uncertain** and worried.

Lack of Bonds

Yes, machines can be more efficient than humans, but aren't personal relationships and good communication important in almost every job? AI won't be able to replace human bonds.

Limited Creativity

AI is programmed to do tasks based on the information it is given. While it can create interesting things, it cannot have unique ideas or **think outside the box** like humans can.

As we can see, it is clear that we can benefit from what AI offers, but the human touch in creativity and thinking is irreplaceable. AI is a useful tool that can help us in our daily lives, but we should remember that the human ability to connect, communicate and create is unique.

I. Read the text and choose the correct answer (A, B or C) based on the text.

- What makes AI better at avoiding mistakes than humans?**
 - It can work without taking any breaks.
 - It uses precise and accurate information.
 - It is able to replace human workers easily.
- According to the text, what can AI do that humans cannot?**
 - Work all day long without getting tired or bored
 - Make creative decisions for companies
 - Build personal relationships with customers
- Which of the following is mentioned as a small task that AI can do automatically?**
 - Making important business decisions
 - Choosing what programmes people should watch
 - Correcting written texts and rescheduling meetings
- Why might people become lazy because of AI?**
 - Because AI makes too many mistakes for them to fix.
 - Because they let machines do their work for them.
 - Because AI removes all responsibilities from the workplace.
- What does the writer say about AI and creativity?**
 - AI cannot have unique ideas the way humans can.
 - AI is already more creative than humans in most areas.
 - AI will soon be able to think outside the box.

II. Read the text and fill in each blank with ONE word.

1. AI uses precise and _____ information, which reduces the possibility of errors.
2. Unlike humans, AI can work all day long without getting _____ or bored.
3. With AI, small tasks like sending emails are done _____ for us.
4. One of the biggest _____ about AI is that it could take away many jobs.
5. AI cannot think _____ the box or have unique ideas the way humans can.

C. HOMEWORK

GRAMMAR (20 questions)

I. Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chỉnh phát âm theo từ điển và chép mỗi từ ở phần A. Extra Vocabulary (trang 1) 1 dòng vào vở ghi.

II. Circle the correct answers.

1. Scientists _____ AI technology for many years, and it is still improving today.
A. study B. were studying C. have studied D. studies
2. When the AI system crashed, the engineer _____ to fix another problem.
A. tries B. was trying C. has tried D. tried
3. _____ of the two AI apps is useful. I don't want to download either of them.
A. Neither B. Both C. Either D. Each
4. I _____ decided which AI app to use for my work yet.
A. didn't B. wasn't C. haven't D. don't
5. While the AI was _____ the data, the computer suddenly turned off.
A. processed B. process C. has processed D. processing
6. The two robots helped _____ to complete the task more quickly.
A. another B. each other C. both of D. neither of
7. _____ the scientists working on the new AI project when the results came out?
A. Have B. Did C. Were D. Do
8. _____ AI apps can help you with your schedule. You can choose whichever you prefer.
A. Neither B. Both C. Either of D. Each other

III. Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

1. While the scientist _____ (test) the new AI system, it suddenly _____ (crash).

2. The engineer _____ **(not work)** on the AI project when the manager _____ **(call)** him.
3. When the AI program _____ **(stop)** working, the team _____ **(discuss)** the results.
4. _____ the researchers _____ **(develop)** a new AI app when the problem _____ **(appear)**?
5. At 10 p.m. last night, my brother _____ **(use)** an AI app while I _____ **(read)** about its benefits.
6. While people _____ **(rely)** on AI to make decisions, they _____ **(forget)** to think for themselves.
7. The students _____ **(not pay)** attention to the lesson while the teacher _____ **(explain)** how AI works.

IV. Write the sentences based on the given prompts.

1. both / AI apps / help / users / send emails / automatically / .
→ _____
2. while / engineer / fix / the AI system / computer / suddenly / shut down / .
→ _____
3. while / teacher / explain / how AI works / neither of the students / pay / attention / .
→ _____
4. why / both of them / use / AI apps / to do / their homework / at 8 p.m. last night / ?
→ _____
5. scientists / already / develop / many useful AI tools / for / daily life / .
→ _____

CAMBRIDGE READING PRACTICE (5 questions)

Lưu ý:

1. Khi làm bài tập có từ mới, các con phải tra từ điển. Sau khi tra từ điển, các con chép mỗi từ mới **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ.
2. Các con gạch chân các từ khoá chính trong bài.

Questions 6–10

For each question, choose the correct answer.

The people below all want to visit a studio where films are made.

On the next page there are descriptions of eight film studios that people can visit.

Decide which film studios would be the most suitable for the people below.

6



Tom wants to look around the studio at his own speed, and visit the actual sets where films were made. His mum wants to see online what the studio is like before she buys tickets.

7



Ingrid is interested in seeing costumes that famous actors have worn, and she'd also like to ride on a vehicle that originally appeared in a film. Ingrid's mum wants a souvenir to remember their trip.

8



Roberto wants to visit a studio where famous films were made many years ago, and buy something that appeared in one of the films. His dad wants to book online before they go.

9



Simone likes science fiction films, and prefers looking at digital displays about how special effects are achieved to reading information. Simone's dad wants to get a digital guide.

10



Ben is interested in how scenes from famous cities are created in studios. He'd also like to visit film locations outside the studios, accompanied by a guide who can answer his questions.

Film studios

A Grand Studios

These studios have been the home of special effects for years! There's plenty to look at and read, so allow lots of time for your visit. And our friendly guides around the studios are ready to help direct you to the most interesting sights. It's best to book online in advance.

C Waverley Studios

These studios are huge, with plenty of space for displaying the scenery and stages where big stars acted in scenes from famous films. Check the website to see exactly what the studio offers inside. And because you're not shown around in groups, you can spend as much time there as you want!

E WestWays

To visit this studio, get tickets in advance through the website, to avoid long queues – it's very popular with people who love top movies from the 40s, many of which were filmed here. The studio also has a great selection of items from various movies, now on sale as souvenirs!

G Star Studios

See a 360° online tour of these studios before you come – they're huge! And during your visit, ride through what look like London and Paris streets, on original buses used in old films, and even try on costumes from films made here. Digital displays will give you plenty of information!

B Movieworld

You'll find the best movies ever here, set far into the future! Use the interactive videos on our computers, to see how actors are turned into on-screen monsters, using amazing make-up, costumes and filming techniques, and models of dinosaurs are created to look as though they're alive! There are video activities, and 'tours' of the studio to download.

D Screen World

Many famous movies from the last century were made in these studios, and you can still see the costumes worn in them, and the original sets used in the films. There's a useful digital guide you can buy here, so you'll find your way through these studios really quickly!

F FilmFun

Come and visit amazingly realistic sets, from the streets of New York to the historical sites of Rome – and walk around them! The tour also includes a bus ride to places in the surrounding area which have appeared in films, with a staff member to tell you whatever you'd like to know.

H FilmPark

FilmPark has an amazing collection of old cars once used in films – and they still work! So, have a trip in one and see the studios as you're driven around its huge city street scenes. There's also a collection of original clothes that stars were dressed in for their movies. Visitors get free photos of themselves as they leave.